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March 18, 2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

McNeil and Company has done business with IMEC since April of 2009. 

 

Amy McEathron, President of IMEC and her staff do an outstanding job for us and are always 

available to assist and answer questions when needed and truly understand our needs.  IMEC has 

a great selection of doctors on their roster list and they also provide a block time calendar that 

enables us to see what physicians are available and at what location.  When a claim needs to be 

set up on a rush basis a simple phone call to IMEC is all that is needed. They will walk us through 

setting up the claim and scheduling timely IME exam with the appropriate doctor.  

 

We have developed a wonderful relationship working with IMEC over the years and really enjoy 

working with them and have found them to possess the qualities needed to be exceptional. 

 

Thanks to Amy and her staff our job of providing the best service for our claimants and insured 

has been made easier.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jacqueline Carroll 

A&H Claims Adjuster 

McNeil & Company 


